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TMI-Alert joins the Susquehanna River Basin Commission in 

celebrating the Compact's 50th Anniversary on January 23, 2021. TMIA 

applauds the Commission for developing and administering the 

Susquehanna River Basin’s resources to mange the water that flows 

through Pennsylvania’s nuclear generating stations located in Berwick, 

Middletown, and Delta, Pennsylvania.

 “Three Mile Island Alert congratulates the Susquehanna River Basin 

Commission for five decades of stewardship of the Susquehanna River at 

the Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station, the Susquehanna Steam Electric 

Station, and the Three Mile Island Nuclear Generating Station,” said Eric 

Epstein, Chairman, of Three Mile Island Alert, Inc. “The Susquehanna 

River Basin Commission is a balanced and fair regulator for managing  

consumptive use and surface water withdrawals for nuclear generating 

stations dating back to 1974.”

“We look forward to work in helping the commission conserve, 

manage, and monitor the Susquehanna River’s resources at nuclear 

generating stations that require millions of gallons of river water every day 

for decontamination and energy production.”


